
Notes from Nelson Civic Choir Meeting 4 May 2023 

Present:  Elizabeth, Kay, Richard, Jan, Todd, Roger Williams, minutes taker

Apology:  Jill


1. Increased number of pages in the programme


2. Billets arranged for all visitors requiring accommodation


3. Contracts underway


4. Committee members to be informed of all issues relevant to them


5. Accounts total $50,699.


6. Grants received to date $11,500


7. Outcomes of next two concerts will affect transfer of money to savings account


8. Latest headcount of members singing in MMMM concert - 79


9. All members allocated 4 tickets to sell and sales are going well


10. Advertising a part of the sponsorship drive.  Pull up banners shown and approved.


11. Require a lawyer to advise re sponsorship matters


12. The sponsorship drive will be initiated as soon as the concert is over


13. A box for recycling programmes to be provided at concerts as there wont be sufficient 
for what looks like full houses plus a cast of over 100


14. Bob Bickerton engaged to do an AV recording of the Saturday concert


15. Jason and Elizabeth to have Zoom meeting on 8/5/23 and the Swiss consortium for 
the Peace live streaming


16. Jenkin’s Peacemaker scores on order from the National Library and orchestral parts 
under negotiation


17. Jason will engage local soloists where possible


18. David Burchell to be approached re playing in the JTTW December concert


19. Jason to be invited to a long term Strategic Planning meeting on 1 June.


20. Next Committee meeting, 25 May and agenda will be mainly debrief after Mozart 
concert and implementation of the timeline while details are still clear. Plus Choral 
Peace planning


